
 
 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL 

Meeting Minutes 

February 20, 2021 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

Brook Lowe 

Kayla Lowe 

Gina Smith 

Erinn Hecht 

Kyle Hecht 

Josh Kerr 

Omar Gonzalez 

Phil Drozd 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:30pm at Franklin Center.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

No report  

 

DIVISION MANAGER REPORTS: 

No report 

 

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

1. The Charter and Insurance has been purchased. 

2. Registrations are still coming in online and in-person t-ball registrations will be inputted into the system. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

Golf cart purchase is still being discussed. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Omar will coordinate field usage at St. Mary’s fields. Erinn will send proof of insurance. 

2. There has been no update yet for an Umpire Clinic. 

3. Uniforms and concession stand will be the same as last year. 

4. Lady Gourmet fundraiser has been set up. 

5. A few have had interest in a 16-18 year old division but more would be needed for a full team. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Dates set: 

a. Fundraiser due April 30th. 

b. Major Evaluations have tentative date of March 20th. 

2. Background checks will need to be performed for all volunteers. Volunteer forms must be provided at 

team meetings. 

3. There are rumors that the Park Board wants to take over baseball. They have not provided any assistance 

to GYB but have to the other town sports. At their meetings, they have said that GYB is disorganized and 

 



 
 

has low numbers, however, no one from the Park Board attends our meetings. Their next meeting will be 

our lease signing so we will address the rumors. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  

Meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be held on March 14th at 5:30pm at the Franklin Center. 

 

 

 

 


